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September 14, 2010

To Whom It May Concern:
This letter of recommendation is written on behalf of B & B Builder, Inc., of Sidney, Montana.

On a personal note, I have known Roger and Don Byer for over 13 years in various capacities. |
have known them as parents of students in our school system, as Chamber members, as
philanthropists, and as general contractors on many of our school projects. Regardless of the
relationship capacity that [ have known and worked with them in, it has always been a positive
experience.

During the past three years, B&B Builders has served as one of the primary general contractors
for many of our school projects. Projects include installation of a new gym floor at West Side
— Elementary, remodeling of classrooms at Sidney Middle School, and new construction and
remodeling at Sidney High School. New construction at the high school included the building of
a new library, new kitchen and cafeteria area, and student commons. Many of the
aforementioned high school projects involved extensive remodeling to classrooms and office
areas, too. All of these projects entailed needed expertise in many areas including technology
installation, geothermal heating and cooling, structural, and mechanical and electrical systems.

The one commonality with each project has been quality. Finished projects have all reflected a
commitment to providing students and educational staff with a facility/workspace that enhance
learning and instruction. Additionally, schools have short turn around periods and B&B Builders
has always strived to complete work within a fairly tight schedule in an effort to minimize
disruption to the educational processes. In working the Roger and Don, communications
regarding project issues or concerns are always timely and have allowed for ease of resolution
with unforeseen project developments.

In summary, B&B Builders is a very creditable firm that strives to deliver on time and in the end,
provide the client with a quality project that will meet their organizational or business needs.
Should you have questions, please feel free to contact me at your convenience.

Sincerely, —

P e

Daniel T. Farr, Ed.D.
Superintendent of Schools

Sidney Public Schools Serving Parents and Students




